
From: Vincent Lubrano  
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 12:56 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support For Budget Modification 

Good Afternoon, 

I am writing you today as a citizen of London because I have read the proposed 
modification to the 2020-2023 Multi Year Budget and I am in favor of the changes and 
am in hopes you will approve the changes and pass it on to the full council for approval. 
I spoke in favor of the original budget at the public participation meeting in January so 
Im pleased to see the changes are minimal in the context of the overall budget. I believe 
the changes are strategic and do the job for our current environment. I know it is 
unpopular to raise property taxes at any time and even more so in a time of crisis. But I 
think it is prudent to keep moving forward with the overall plan and direction of the city 
as best we are able. I agree in revising it to 3.8% and do not think this places too much 
of a burden on most property owners.   

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Vincent Lubrano III 
London, ON  
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